
 

 
 

 

 
January 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We have a large number of items in lost property ranging from spectacles to coats. We always aim to 
return what we can, but often if items are un-named we are unable to do so. 
 
All lost property will be on display in the Bletchley Library for a week, during break and lunch times, from 
Monday 16th January. 
 
We would like to reunite as many items as possible with their rightful owners. If you think your child may 
have misplaced anything at school, please direct them to the Bletchley Library during the times stated. 
 
Any unclaimed items at the end of the week will be donated to local charities. 
 
Could we please ask that all property is named for ease of identification. 
 
Many thanks. 
 
Kind regards. 
 
Mrs G Reeves 
Librarian 
 


